Special Education Parent Advisory Council

The town of Fairhaven joins with the town of Acushnet to offer an
advisory council for parents of students with disabilities. The
combined organization is called the Acushnet/Fairhaven Special
Education Parent Advisory Council (AFSEPAC). The group is
chaired jointly by parents from each town. Meetings are held four
times each year. Any parent of a child with special needs, any
teacher, or any interested community member is welcome to
participate.

The meetings typically begin at 6:30 with a brief business component,
followed by a presentation on topics of interest to parents of students
with disabilities which lasts approximately one hour. The council’s
purpose is to advise the special education directors on special
education services and procedures and to provide support to parents
of children with special needs.

The council maintains a book, DVD and video lending library for
parents and teachers. Materials can be borrowed from the libraries at
either the Acushnet Elementary School or the East Fairhaven
Elementary School. If parents or teachers have suggestions for
purchases for the library they are invited to contact the AFSEPAC
chairperson or the Director of Special Education in their respective
community.

Each year the council also provides training for parents on their rights
in the special education process.



